

Maxine McGill 139 Roseberry Road Middlesbrough TS4 2QF

## Department for Communities and Local Government

Building Regulations and Standards Division 3NW Fry Building 2 Marsham Street London SW1P 4DF

Tel: 0303 444 1791

E-

www.gov.uk/dclg

Our Ref:1353368 Your Ref:

Date: 24 September 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your e-mail of 26 August about compliance certification of electronic door entry systems. I have been asked to reply and apologise for the long delay in doing so.

No planning permission would be needed in respect of electronic door systems. However, it is likely that the work in installing such a system would have been work controlled under the Building Regulations 2010. In this case there should be either a competent person scheme compliance certificate or a local authority completion certificate to say that the work complied with the Building Regulations. Your local authority would know whether such a certificate had been issued.

I hope this helps.

Ian Drummond